
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

SANDYHURST LANE &  
A20 MAIDSTONE ROAD, ASHFORD 

 

(TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2014 
 
Because of gas mains replacement works, Kent County Council has made an 
Order to temporarily prohibit all traffic on part of Sandyhurst Lane, Ashford 
and impose a 40 mph limit on a section of the A20 Maidstone Road, Ashford. 
 
Revised restrictions have been introduced for the safety of the public and 
workforce.  These take effect from Monday 7 July 2014 with an estimated 
completion date of 11 August 2014.  
 
Sandyhurst Lane will be closed to all traffic at the junction with A20 
Maidstone Road, so there will be no access between the A20 and Sandyhurst 
Lane. 
 
The alternative route is via the remainder of Sandyhurst Lane, A251 
Faversham Road, Trinity Road, A20 Junction 9 Interchange, Fougeres Way 
and Drovers Roundabout to Maidstone Road, and vice versa in reverse. 
 
A temporary mandatory speed limit of 40 mph will apply on A20 Maidstone 
Road, on the coast-bound carriageway (towards Ashford) from a point level 
with the western entrance to the large lay-by just west of Sandyhurst Lane, 
extending south-eastwards to the existing 40 mph speed limit sign.   
 
This will be indicated by 40 mph signage displayed on site.  
 
Due to the nature of these works, all restrictions will continue to remain in 
force outside the working hours. 
 
 
 

John Burr, Director of Highways & Transportation 
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 
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